
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING
January 18, 2011

5:30 PM
__________________________________________________________________

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:50 pm.

In attendance were: Kenny Mull, Ginny Boyer, Michelle Claytor, Scotty Schulhofer, Sarah Massie, Rhonda Schandevel and Rhett
Langston. Lee Starnes, Don Frady and Wallace Messer were unable to attend.

The minutes from the January 11, 2011, meeting were approved by Sarah Massie. Scottie Schulhofer second it.

Old Business:
None

New Business:
 The adult basketball league is still in progress. There are no problems and the league is going well.
 The new reception desk in the aquatics area in now installed. The phone should be installed by February 11. The desk will be

used by the lifeguards when not on the stand.
 All of the new cardio equipment is now in place. We have had very few issues with the new equipment. Rhett gave an example

of why we have the age 16 rule for use of the new equipment.
 The new game room will be open when all of the staff are in place. The room will have set operating hours and will be super-

vised by a staff person. This person will also run programs utilizing the Wii components for children. This will also serve as a
child care for ages 7—11.

 We are going to utilize the two side rooms at the Old Armory for the Brain Gym and Wii exercises for seniors. We are getting
estimates on new carpeting and any other improvements to the two rooms before the programming will begin.

 We now have 3 estimates for a new roof at the WRC. We are hoping to have this installed in this fiscal year if we can afford it.
Other big ticket items for the next fiscal year in the capital improvements area include new restrooms in Recreation Park and
new pool surfaces.

 According to Spohn Ranch, we will need to raise $165,000 in order to build the skate park. This is only for the skateable area.
 The Advisory Commission decided to charge an amount of $500 for the bridge group to have their tournament on September 9,

10, and 11 at the WRC. This only covers the 2 gyms. This price was established due to fact that this is a program in the
Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:45 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston


